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Welcome Rev. Jeong

Winter Youth Camp
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As The Body of Christ
We Pray Together

If you are coming to Anchorage
for hospital treatment and would

like a pastoral visit, please
contact the Presbytery office.

And our military chaplains:

Rev. Ted McGovern
Rev. Patrick Bracken
Rev. Kevin Wainwright
Rev. John Kaiser

 

Dear Melissa,

St. Lawrence Island  

Thank you so much for the donations that have been coming in for the residents
of St. Lawrence Island.  We are grateful for your response to this need, having
received around $3000 thus far, and would like to remind everyone that this wil
be a long-term need.  St. Lawrence Island will need our assistance throughout
the winter months as the economic situation and food shortage will be most dire
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The Presbytery office
will be closed on

Thursday, November
28th and Friday,
November 29th.

Have a safe and
blessed Thanksgiving!

First Korean Presbyterian
Church in Anchorage is
looking for a temporary
English minister. 
Responsibilities would include
a Sunday sermon (in English)
and leading youth activities
on Friday evenings.  If you
are interested in applying for
the position, please mail your
resume to:

First Korean Presbyterian
Church
ATTN: Elder Bang
3300 Wyoming Drive
Anchorage, AK 99517

You can also contact Elder
Bang at 907-727-1057 for
more information.

Congratulations to
Rev. Murray Richmond of
Fairbanks who was called
to the First Presbyterian

Church in Medford,
Oregon!

Celebration of the Ministry in Nome - November 24th
The Celebration of the Ministry in Nome and
church closing ceremony will be held on Sunday,
November 24th at 7pm at the United Methodist
Church in Nome.  If you are in the area, please
join us as for this remembrance and as we
celebrate and give thanks for God's work in
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Nome over the years.

Commissioning of Rev. Dr. David Woo S. Jeong
On Sunday, November 10th we celebrated the commissioning of stated supply pastor Rev. Jeong at the
Korean Presbyterian Church in Fairbanks.  We had a great turn out for the event, including representation
from other local Korean Christians. Join us in welcoming Rev. Jeong and his family and keep them in your
prayers.

 

Birchwood Camp is hosting their annual Winter Youth
Break-Away camp on December 27-30, 2013!

This is a wonderful event for middle school and high  
school youth in grades 6-12. All YOUTH from the Alaska
PLUME family (Presbyterian, ELCA Lutheran, United
Methodist, Episcopal churches) are invited to attend!
The retreat program is inclusive and ecumenical and will
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be a time for enjoying worship and fellowship together as
well as exploring fun Winter activities indoors and
outdoors.

For more information or to register online, visit:  
http://birchwoodcamp.org/camps/.

Save the Date! Ecumenical Advocacy Days: March 21-24, 2014
 
You're invited to the 12th annual Ecumenical Advocacy Days, a
four-day conference in Washington, D.C. that brings hundreds of
participants from the Christian community together with policy
experts, faith leaders, and advocacy specialists. Participants in the
2014 gathering, which will take place from March 21-24, will
explore the theme of Jesus Weeps: Resisting Violence, Building

Peace through workshops, plenary sessions, issue analysis, advocacy training, and meetings
with elected officials. Join us! Click here to learn more or register for the 2014 gathering. 

November 22nd-24th: 
     Camp Ministry Discernment Event
     Sound View Camp & Retreat Center (near Tacoma, WA)
     For more information or to register online, click here.

November 28th-29th: 
     Thanksgiving Holiday (Presbytery office will be closed)

December 1st: 
     1st Day of Advent

December 23rd-27th: 
     Presbytery office will be closed for the Christmas holiday

December 25th: 
     Christmas Day

December 27th-30th: 
     Birchwood Camp's Winter Youth Break-Away
     For more information or to register online, click here.
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February 28th - March 1st, 2014: 
     Next Presbytery Meeting - Location to be determined

March 21st-24th, 2014: 
     Ecumenical Advocacy Days
     Washington D.C.
     Click here to visit the website for more information.

 

Quick Links

Presbytery of Yukon    |    Synod of Alaska- Northwest    |    PC(USA)
Presbyterians for Earth Care     |    Presbyterian Foundation
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